
October 20, 2017 

Scott Smithline 

Director 

California Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery (CalRecycle) 

1001 I Street  

Sacramento, CA  95812-4025 

Re: 2016 Annual report revised per CalRecycle Request for Approval (RFA) 

Dear Director Smithline:

On June 30, 2017, the Mattress Recycling Council (MRC) submitted its 2016 California Used 

Mattress Recovery and Recycling Annual Report to CalRecycle.  MRC submitted Amendment 

#1, updating Appendix F in accordance with Section 42990.1(k) of the Public Resources Code 

on August 10, 2017. 

Today, MRC is submitting a revised annual report to comply with the conditions of approval 

outlined in the RFA submitted by CalRecycle staff to your attention on August 15, 2017. 

Please contact me should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Ryan Trainer 

MRC President 

Mattress Recycling Council 
501 Wythe Street, Alexandria, VA 22314  www.mattressrecyclingcouncil.org  1-855-229-1691  

https://mattressrecyclingcouncil.org/



